WINTER RECREATIONISTS:

If you're planning to get back to town by way of Old Mammoth Road
rather than Sherwin Creek Road, you'll be crossing private land. Please
follow the approved route to Ranch Road. Three red signs mark this
route: the first is located on the fence that edges Shnowcreek Golf
Course and shows you where to cross the course; the second directs
you to Ranch Road; and the third is located on the left (west) side of
the gate and directs you to the public easement around the gate. This
is the only legal route across these private lands. Following it and

respecting the privacy of adjoining private-property owners will
protect your right to continue to use this route.

Thank you and have a great day!
Mammoth Lakes Trails and Public Access Foundation
Snowcreek Resort
Town of Mammoth Lakes
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